
 

 

 

 

 

I am thrilled to extend my warmest congratulations to the following twenty-three 
students of 48th batch of SBMC who have successfully passed FCPS Part One examination 
in January’24 and July’24: 

DR. NAYEM HOSSAIN DR. MUHAMMAD ALI DR. HASAN MUHAMMAD RAFI 

DR. DR-RASEL MAHMUD DR. SAKIN SALEH IFTI DR. SHARIKA ALAM RINTU 

DR. MD ASHADUZZAMAN DR. KAMRUL ISLAM NILOY DR. RASHID S SAZAL 

DR. IBN SAYED AKASH DR. MEHEDY HASSAN SRIJON DR. ABIDUR RAHMAN JISAN 

DR. JUBAYER AHMED SAGOR DR. SADIA RAHMAN DR. FARAH TABASSUM 

DR. MITHILA FARZANA DR. KEYA DR. TASLIMA AKTER 

DR. ASIF RAYHAN REMON DR. S. M. RAKIB DR. MUSHFIKA RAHMAN JHARA 

DR. SAMIUL AZIM RAHEEM DR. MD ARIF RAYHAN SHAKIL 

This significant achievement is a testament to your hard work, determination, and 
intellectual prowess. Your success is a source of immense pride for the entire college 
community. 

On behalf of the faculty and staff, I extend my heartfelt congratulations once again.  

I wish you all the best in your future endeavors and continued success in your medical 
career. 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Md. Faizul Bashar 
Principal 
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